PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC NOTICE PURSUANT TO THE
LIQUOR LAWS OF COLORADO

Pursuant to the Liquor Laws of the State of
Colorado, La Terraza Restaurant and Bar,
has requested the Local Licensing Authority
of the City of Salida, Colorado grant a Hotel
and Restaurant (City) liquor license to to
sell malt, vinous and spirituous liquors for
consumption on premises at 122 East First
Street, Salida, CO 81201.
A hearing on the application, received May
10, 2024, will be held before the Local
Licensing Authority of the City of Salida,
Colorado at the hour of 6:00 p.m., or as soon
thereafter as may be heard, on Tuesday,
July 2, 2024. At said time and place, any
interested persons may appear to be heard
for or against the granting of said license.
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